
Nuala Ahern M.E.P. 

Comhaontas Glas 

6th September 2002 

Dr. Ken Macken, 

EPA, 
Richview, 
Clonskeagh, 
Dublin 4 

Dear Mr. Ma&en, 

I understand an application has been received for a license for an incinerator which 
Indaver Ireland Ltd. propose to build in Duleek near Drogheda. Can you let me know 
whether this information is correct? 

I have been informed by a Drogheda resident that Indaver have been found to be in 
breach of licensed limits for dioxins at one of their incinerators in Belgium. Do you 
have any information on this and whether or not the information is accurate? . 

Can you also let me know what are the standards which yau would be requiring if a 
license for this incinerator were to be issued. 

Thanking you in anticipation. 

With best wishes, 

Nuala Ahern MEP 

5 Oaklands, Greystones, Co. Wicklow Rue Wiertz, 1047 Brussels, Belgium 
Tel: i-+353-1 -287 6574 Tel: + 32-2-284 7139 / 5139 
Fax: -1-+353-l-287 2638 Fax: + 32-2-284 9 139 
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